
 

Parent Bulletin 16/05/25 

 

 

Welcome Message 

Welcome to the fourth week of our half term. This week, our Year 11 pupils have completed 

their first full GCSE exam week, Year 10 pupils have had assemblies on work experience and 

we have marked Mental Health Awareness Week.  

 

Year 11 GCSE exams and information  

Well done to our Year 11 pupils for completing their first full week of exams!  

Year 11 pupils will start their study leave on Monday 2nd of June after the half term break. The 

last official full day for Year 11 will be on Friday 23rd of May. On this day, pupils have an exam 

in the morning and so must come to school in full uniform. Pupils will begin to sign shirts after 

lunchtime, and a celebration assembly will be held for Year 11 pupils in the afternoon. 

This means that after the 2nd of June, pupils are able to go home in between exams. For pupils 

who prefer to stay and work at school, revision spaces will always be available and teachers 

are on hand to support. There are a range of revision resources available at school for pupils 

remaining here in between exams. 

For pupils experiencing exam stress and anxiety, Kooth is a great resource for helping to calm 

nerves: https://explore.kooth.com/the-exam-stress-collection/ . There is also a range of 

pastoral support available in school for all pupils.  

 

https://explore.kooth.com/the-exam-stress-collection/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Mental Health Awareness Week 

Mental Health Awareness Week is all about bringing people together to focus on improving 

good mental health. This year, the theme is 'community'. At school, we always want to covey 

the message that being part of a safe, positive community is vital for our mental health and 

wellbeing.  

In light of this theme, some of our Year 10 pupils have attended sessions 

this week dedicated to mental health and how to manage this. They 

have also been learning about healthy behaviours and where to find 

support if they are struggling. 

Green pin badges have also been available for purchase at school with 

all proceeds from the Parent Pay donations going to the ‘Mind’ charity. 

Thank you for your support.  

 

 

 

Year 10 Work Experience 

Our Year 10 pupils have been discussing work 

experience this week in smaller assembly sessions. 

The Year 10 work experience week will run from 

Monday 23rd of June to Friday 27th of June.  

If you have any questions regarding work 

experience, please contact Mr Allman at: 

dallman@allsaintscatholiccollege.com.  

 

 

mailto:dallman@allsaintscatholiccollege.com


 

Pupil Achievements  

We are so proud of Libby, Mia, Lucy, and Kienna who proudly represented their team 

Manchester Cheer and Dance Academy at the Summit Championships in Florida. 

The girls performed exceptionally well and secured 3rd place in the world in their division – a 

truly remarkable achievement on such a global stage. 

Their dedication, teamwork, and sportsmanship were commendable throughout the event, 

and they represented both their team and school with pride and professionalism.  

We are so proud of them! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to share details of any of your child’s extracurricular achievements, please 

email HLane-Super@allsaintscatholiccollege.com to be included in a future bulletin or our 

social media pages.  

 

Attendance Rewards Trip 

In order to celebrate our pupils with fantastic attendance, we 

will be hosting another reward trip next month. Pupils will 

attendance of at least 96% will be invited to attend a bowling 

trip on the 9th or 10th of June. A letter detailing this will be 

sent out next week to all pupils invited.  
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Rewards: 

Attendance 

Best form attendance this week: 

• 7 Carlo Acutis 

• 8 Romero 

• 9 Romero 

• 10 Romero 

• 11 Teresa 

Our highest form attendance this week was 11 Teresa at 99%. Well done! 

 

All Saints Achievement Points  

Here are the top 5 performing pupils this week: 

1. Tymoteusz P - 7 Romero  

2. Julia O - 8 Assisi 

3. Libby-Mae G - 9 Ward  

4. Katie O - 10 Kolbe 

5. Aleisha W - 11 Teresa 

 

Here are the top performing forms this week: 

1. 7 Romero 

2. 8 Assisi  

3. 9 Ward  

4. 10 Kolbe 

5. 11 Teresa  

Well done to 11 Teresa for best attendance and most ASAPs!  

Final message 

Thank you to all parents in our community for your continued support. I hope you have a 

wonderful weekend. 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Gilligan 

 


